Kimdmess s the Keny
April 2023

The Distinguished Guests Committee for the “Kindness is the Key” Grand Session scheduled for September 21-23, 2023,
is well on the road to making plans for our Grand Session. On behalf of WGM, Sister Elizabeth and WGP, Brother Gary,
the Distinguished Guests Committee is seeking your help.

When you pick up your registration packets, ballots, and I.D. card, you also receive a session bag filled with hospitality
goodies. As the years have progressed and prices increase, the contents of our session bags have diminished. We
would like to be a little more generous with the contents of our bags, not only for our Colorado members, but for our
Out of State Guests as well. We would love the help of all Colorado Chapters to help us fill the bags with useful or
consumable items. These items could be handmade or store bought such as post-it notes, Kleenex, handmade
bookmarks, pre-packaged snack food items like crackers, candy, etc., your choice. We are planning to prepare 225
bags.

Please email and let me know your item choice and quantity no later than June 30, so we can coordinate the donations.
If you would like to inquire if that item has already been donated, I can help you with that as well.
(srday80829@gmail.com) The items would need to be delivered to the Grand Chapter Office no later than Friday,
September 15, 2023. We will be organizing the items the morning of Wednesday September 20, 2023 and we don't
want your items to be left out.

Another possibility is to let our committee do the shopping for you. If your Chapter would rather simply give a monetary
cash donation. You may send your donation to the Grand Chapter Office by May 31st. No cash, please. Make checks
payable to the Grand Chapter of Colorado and indicate in the memo line: 2023 Grand Chapter Bags. Any
funds not used will be donated to our WGM and WGP’s special project.

On behalf of the WGM, Sister Elizabeth and WGP, Brother Gary, and the Distinguished Guests Committee, we would like
to thank you in advance and certainly let you know how much we appreciate each Chapter and your donations.

Star Love

Shirley Day GGCCM
Distinguished Guests Committee Chairman
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